
From: John Johnston < > 
Date: May 16, 2024 at 3:07:59 PM EDT 
To: coa@brampron.ca 
Subject: Application # -2024-0128 

In relation to application to widen driveway at 6 Pressed Brick Drive.  The driveway is wide enough and I 
am against having it any wider. If this is done it opens up the whole neighbourhood to being able to do 
it. Already 4 cars in lot with nothing in garage. We do not need a wider parking lot here. I am against the 
application.  Thank you. John Johnston. 13 Pressed Brick Drive, Brampton ON L6V 4K8 
 
 


